
Support of Federal Infrastructure
Bill 
July 14, 2021

On July 9, 2021, Public Policy & Advocacy Director Karen Horn wrote to Vermont’s

Congressional delegation and to Lukas McGowan, Senior Advisor in the Office of

Intergovernmental Affairs, thanking them for their support of infrastructure investment.

Click any of the links below to read the letter.

Attachments

2021-07-09-vlct-and-vmc-federal-infrastructure-letter-leahy.pdf

2021-07-09-vlct-and-vmc-federal-infrastructure-letter-sanders.pdf

2021-07-09-vlct-and-vmc-federal-infrastructure-letter-welch.pdf

2021-07-09-vlct-and-vmc-federal-infrastructure-letter-mcgowan.pdf
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